
                           SANSKRITI   SCHOOL – NEW DELHI 

 

It gives us immense pleasure to invite you on Thursday, 13th of August 2020  to the 

22nd birthday celebration of our beloved school. This momentous occasion shall begin 

with a musical patriotic song performance by our students. This will be followed by a 

talent show in which students from the middle and the senior school shall showcase 

their talents. The link for the live stream shall be uploaded on your ward’s Google 

Classroom.  

We look forward to celebrating this day with you and your ward. 

Thankyou 
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